
 

June 27, 2022 

 

Notice of Website Maintenance 

 

Thank you for your continued support and using Sunny Maid Service. 

 

Please be informed that we will be performing the website maintenance on June 28,2022 

from 15:00 to 17:00. 

 

During the maintenance, customers cannot make a reservation on website. Please use the 

Contact Form for any inquiries and reservations temporarily. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Thank you for your kind understanding. 

  

Best Regards 

https://www.sunnymaid.jp/en/contact/

